————— Original Message-----

From: Jonathan Hansen [ GGG

Sent: Sunday, May 04, 2014 9:00 AM

To: Parks, Timothy

Cc: Gretchen Hansen

Subject: UDC public hearing comments on union corners development

Hello Tim,

I am a resident at . farwell st and attended the recent neighborhood meeting
about the union corners development. First of all, thank you for your work on
this and hearing the thoughts of the neighborhood. At times, I imagine it is
exhausting. Also, for the record, I agree that the roundabout should stay--you
pitched it well.

Regarding the UDC hearing on Wednesday I unfortunately will not be able to attend
but I did want register a comment in favor of the GDP. For all the obvious
reasons stated at the meeting and I expect to be stated at the hearing I think
this is great general plan that meets the needs of the city, the neighborhood,
and the all the partners involved. As proposed, this development would bring
substantial economic and cultural gains to the neighborhood and city.

I don't recall where public comment should be directed so please forward as
appropriate.

Thank you for your time and energy on this project.

Jon Hansen

B Farwell st



